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HB 2232 is a positive step forward to assuring reasonable sound, and safety, limits 

for OHVs in Oregon.  Our home in Sandlake Oregon is often blasted by high decibel 

sound (sometimes throughout the night) although we are over a mile away from the 

OHV area near us.  We support the OHV park and its recreation, but there does not 

seem to be any reasonable or consistent sound regulation.  We believe that the 

majority of the OHV users are respectful of the noise their vehicles emit, but there are 

a few that have vehicles that exceed reasonable sound limits. 

 

HB 2232 allows the Oregon Parks and Recreation Department to address the issue 

of excessive sound produced by OHVs, and we strongly support it. 

 

Thank You 


